Mary Keller
Brewer
LD 1259

Honorable Members of the Judiciary Committee:

I am contacting you to urge STRONG support for LD 1259. It is of vital importance
that we in Maine maintain the provisions in our Constitution that guarantee due
process and the principle that everyone is innocent until proven guilty in a court of
law for ALL our citizens. At this time, we have evil forces in our nation that are
trying to destroy the protections enshrined in our Constitution and we can NOT let
that happen. ICE is becoming the new Gestapo and I beg you NOT TO ALLOW
THIS TO HAPPEN IN OUR GREAT STATE OF MAINE.

Thank you for consideration of my comments. We all understand what is at stake here
and we NEED you to stand up for the rights our founding fathers gave us!



